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I am grateful for the opportunity to be writing in support of the Coal act, HB 4083. 

 

 My name is Casper, I'm 12 years old, and I go to school in Portland. I'm young 

enough that climate change will most definitely have a significant impact on my 

future, and it is known that coal is a large contributor to climate change. There's 

alternatives, like renewable energy, so coal isn't something that we need at all. Coal 

is something that I would love to see be banned worldwide, and Oregon could be a 

leader, and one of the first places to start. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Casper 


